22 South 4" Avenue, Suite 202

Brighton, Colorado 80601
303.655.2160 office 303.655.2164 fax

Dear Mayor Mills and City Council,

The Brighton Housing Authority Board is pleased to recommend Dave Rose to the Housing Authority
Board for reappointment. We believe Mr. Rose’s unique qualifications and passion will significantly
contribute to the work of the Authority. Mr. Rose has demonstrated a deep commitment to our
community, serving on our board since June of 2021 and as Vice Chair since 2023. His enthusiasm for
the Housing Authority’s mission makes him a valuable candidate for reappointment. We are confident
that his perspectives and experiences will continue to bring valuable insights to our discussions and
decision-making processes.

Thank you all for taking the time to consider our recommendation.

Brighton Housing Authority Board — Executive Director



